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Save the Date for Farwest August 24-26
Matthew Chappell

It’s time to think about registering for and making travel plans to attend Farwest. This year, Farwest will take place on 

August 24-26 at the Oregon Convention Center. As always, the education sessions will be outstanding, and the new 

varieties and new products showcase will also provide some items hitting the market in ’23 that you may not see 

elsewhere. Also a favorite is touring the local growers (Farwest says bus tours will be back in 2022), which always 

have something new and exciting to share.

For more information and to register, visit farwestshow.com. GT


